
Dear 2nd Grade Student, 

 Hello.  My name is Mrs. Richards and I will be your teacher this year.  You are probably 

wondering who is Mrs. Richards.   

 I wanted to tell you a little bit about myself.   I have a stepdaughter named Kayla who goes to 

college and hopes to be a police officer someday.  Then my husband and I have two sons.  Chase who is 

in 7th grade and likes to play baseball, football, and wrestling.  And Luke who is in 5th grade and likes to 

play Fortnight and soccer.  We all live together with our two Pug dogs and two cats!  Here is a picture of 

my family and me.   

   

 Do not forget that this year you will need a mask to wear when you are at school.  I already 

bought a special mask that has Pugs all over it to wear.  I can’t wait to see yours☺  

 Also, if you would like to bring in a water bottle to keep at your table that would be a great 

idea.   You can also bring your own anti-bacterial hand sanitizer (if you have it) to keep close by too.   

Here is the list of supplies that I ask you to have by the first day of school: 

1. 5 two pocket folders (any color), I suggest the “poly” folders because they are more 

durable and will last longer than the paper folders. 

2. 2 boxes of pencils (no mechanical pencils please) 

3. A hand held pencil sharpener 

4. A box of crayons 

5. A pencil box 

6. Erasers 

7. Dry-erase markers (any color) 

8. 2-3 boxes of tissues (these will be stored in your child’s cubby for them only to use)  

9. Ear buds/ earphones for laptops (these can normally be found at the Dollar Store) 

10. 1 box of Quart size Ziploc bags to be used to keep supplies and books in to ensure they are 

kept separate from others. 

 

******Bonus: if you were able to find Anti-bacterial wipes that would be amazing if you 

could send them in, but I understand the difficulty in that request.   

   

Any questions you can email me at brichards@nfschools.net.  I look forward to meeting you 

all soon. 

    Mrs. Richards 
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